

Dear BMS Families,

Greetings from this year's Eagle Student Council. We hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday break. We know that everyone is excited as ever for Winter Break coming up in a few weeks!

This letter is to inform you about this year's Spirit Week! This year we want to have Spirit Days where students (and faculty and staff!) get to dress up or down to fit the day's theme. We are celebrating our Byron Middle Eagle basketball teams! As always, feel free to consult our handbook for what is considered to be school appropriate. A link to the dress code is provided for you: http://www.peachschools.org/docs/student%20dress%20and%20grooming%20201415-1.pdf.

This year's spirit week is from Dec $4^{th} - 8^{th}$ (next week!).

Monday 12/04 – **Comfy Cozy Day**: Start the week off in a relaxing way! Dress in all sweats...warm comfortable sweatpants and sweatshirts in any color.

Tuesday 12/05- **Character Day**: Dress up as a character from your favorite book, movie, tv show, etc...! Please - no Halloween costumes - use your clothes to create the look!

Wednesday 12/06 – **Decade Day**: Rock a retro look from a decade gone by, or even throw on some clothes that you maybe tried to rock a few years ago. It does not matter- remember to look like something you would see from the 70's, 80's, or 90's.

Thursday 12/07 – **Tacky Traveler Day**: Vacation to school in style as a tacky tourist. Dress in vibrant colorful outfits, particularly florals paired with khaki bottoms and socks with sandals. Don't forget your sightseeing gear – Get creative!

Friday 12/08 – **Red Carpet Day:** End your week with a taste of class and intrigue by dressing as your favorite celebrity. Be as creative or traditional in your celebrity choosing. Watch out for the yearbook paparazzi!

Each day, homerooms have the chance to win the Spirit Eagle from a random drawing based on their homeroom participating. Spirit Eagle winners will get to have the Spirit Eagle sit outside their homeroom the next school day. Each day that a homeroom has some participation among students (and teachers!), their homeroom will be put into a drawing for a special prize opportunity.

If you have any questions about Spirit Week - please let Ms. Nunley know. She can be reached by email at tnunley@peachschools.org

We look forward to seeing our Eagle Spirit at Byron Middle next week! Have a great fall season.